
 

 

GenEd 
Course Proposal 

Flowchart 
(WORKING DOCUMENT) 

 

After college curriculum committee 
approves a proposed GenEd course, the 
college dean submits the proposal to the 
Office of the Associate Provost for 
Undergraduate Education (APUE) 

Faculty GenEd Vetting Team 
 

• If favorable, send to Senate 
Council Office 

• If unfavorable, send back to 
APUE 

 
 

Senate Council Office 
 

Vet course proposal with Senate  
Council and University Senate 

Associate Provost for Undergraduate 
Education 
 

• Initial review for completeness 
• Routes course proposal to 

appropriate Faculty GenEd Vetting 
Team 


